
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

  Fitness Role Model Behaviour Badge Teacher’s Choice 

GREEN Jacob Gibson Cameron Cheung Ava Parnaby Jackson 

ORANGE Lucas Lawson Finley Dundon Ava Jackson 

BLUE  Darcey Fowell  Lizzie Forde 

YELLOW Rosie Neasham Sophie Hogarth  

BROWN  Elle Padgett Darcy Jones 

GREY Dana Williams Oliver Jeffries Lucas Heslehurst 

PURPLE Zayne Thornton Chloe Daniels Leon Hierons 

RED Evie Oldroyd Riley O’Neill Shannan Plunkett 

Dear Families,                                                               
Welcome to this week’s news.                                       

 

Head Teacher Award Leeroy’s Joke Corner 
 What did the hat say to the scarf? 

You hang around while I go on ahead. 

 

MOTHER’s DAY                                                                              
Please do join us in church next Friday for our special services. 

9.30 for FS & KS1 and 11.00 for KS2. Don’t forget that our 

Mother’s Day competition closes on Thursday. Entries will be 

judged and prizes awarded in school on Friday. 

Next Week At A Glance 

Monday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book   
Come for a cuppa 9am – ALL WELCOME 
POP UP MINING MUSEUM 
442 Multisports Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Hockey Club Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 

Tuesday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
POP UP MINING MUSEUM 
Football Club Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Reading Club Y3-Y4 3 – 4.15 
Spring Craft Club Rec-Y2 3 – 4.15 
NO MARTIAL ARTS IN SCHOOL  

Wednesday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
POP UP MINUNG MUSEUM 
Top Trumps Club Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Running Club Y2-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Film Club – CANCELLED 

Thursday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
POP UP MINING MUSEUM 
442 Football Club Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Singing for Fun Rec-Y2 3 – 3.45 

Friday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
Choir 8.30am at church  
Mother’s Day Service All Saints FS & KS1 – 09.30 
Mother’s Day Service All Saints KS2 – 11.00 

 

LOOKING SMART!                                             
BLACK FOOTWEAR                                                    

Please remember that our school uniform includes plain black 

shoes only (not knee-high boots, patterned trainers, heels etc). 

Please do speak to a member of staff if you are unsure. After 

Easter children in non-school shoes will be asked to wear school 

provided black pumps.                                                                       
PLAIN STUDS                                                                 

Children may wear one pair of plain studs (not flowers or stars or 

jewelled earrings).                                                                                    

Thank you for supporting us with our uniform policy.                   

LEGO CLUB                                                                            

Due to unprecedented demand, the Lego club will extend 

to two lunchtimes from Monday April 1st - MONDAY Y2 

only & WEDNESDAY Y3 & Y4. From James & Ruby 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

 Skelton Primary School 

 

Friday, 22 March 2019 
 
Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

 

Friday Flyer 

TRANSPORTER 

                       

Attendance      
Our Target - 97%+ 
 

Unfortunately, no 

classes achieved 100% 

this week. 
 

Whole school 

attendance - 95.9% 

This week’s House 

Champions 

 
    Transporter 

 
Debating club – the big debate! 

This week at debate club, we discussed: 

 

Should we have longer breaks at school? 

The result of the vote was: Yes! 

 

Children thought shorter breaks; more often would be 

more beneficial to learning.  

 

INTERESTING FACT OF THE WEEK                                 

Kennel Club Friend for Life                                

Finn, a police dog who nearly died saving his 

handler from harm in an attack has won an 

award at CRUFTS. The German Shepherd won 

the award "Kennel Club Friend for Life."  

SILLIEST HEADLINE from BBC.CO.UK                           

Ipswich cat burglar Theo steals milkman's 

money   Brought to you by Tommy & Ellis 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


YOUDECIDE FUNDING OUTCOMES 

Thank you to everyone who was able to vote. The 

community of New Skelton will be better for this 

financial investment. 

Group Project 
Amount 

awarded 

Skelton Primary School        

Nurture Team 

Sundial and bench for 

Memory Garden 
£220 

Skelton Primary School 

Girls/Boys Club 

Hand germ spotting     

machine 
£250 

Skelton Bowls Club Junior equipment £500 

Skelton 1st Scouts Camping equipment £500 

Skelton Bowls Club Bowling equipment £500 

Skelton Primary School 

Parent Partnership 
Refreshment & activities £230 

Skelton Primary School 

Monday Coffee Morning 

Equipment &                 

refreshments 
£130 

Hollybush Security lighting £270 

Resident Planters on                        

Jervaulx Rd 
£100 

Dominoes Club 

 

New equipment &             

crockery 
£300 

 

CLEVELAND IRONSTONE EXPERIENCE                            

comes to                                                                            

SKELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

This week, all of the children enjoyed an assembly 

with some of the Ironstone museum staff as a taster 

for a four-day local history extravaganza next week.  

The children will have chance in school to:  

 examine real artefacts from the mines 

 wear a hard hat, dress as a miner and hear 

about the life of a TRAPPY LAD 

 explore the pop up mine (in our lower hall) 

and press the plunger for a simulated 

explosion!  

The children will also have chance to visit the 

Longacre site looking at photographs and making 

sketches. 

This afternoon our lower hall is being transformed 

into an ironstone mine and by this time next week, we 

should be experts on our mining heritage! 

 

School Council 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all of the children who have 
entered our 'Reading Badge' design competition. We had some fantastic 

entries and will announce the winner shortly. Over the next couple of 
meetings, we will be focusing on the 5R's and thinking about how we can 

promote and celebrate them in school.                                                                                                    
SPS School Council. 

 

Can you name   

these images & 

symbols? 

Our Headboy & Headgirl will be presenting three projects to 

the Governors on Monday night; a new pupil brochure, the plan 

for our Peace Garden and plans for our playground 

development. Our pupil leaders for all groups have been very 

busy! 


